
Announcements  

Thursday, February 2, 2023 

A Day  

Good Morning Arrowhead!  

 

Welcome to the 2nd week of 2nd semester! SASS Math Tutors restarts this 
semester in the South campus library during study halls on Tuesday and 
Thursday! You can also work with a SASS math tutor after school on 
Wednesdays in the North Campus library. Start your semester off right with a 
math tutor! 
 
 
 
“You’re a wizard Wayne...” Wait? Isn’t that supposed to be Harry? Not in the world of the side 
characters... the world of the Puffs! See Arrowhead Drama’s winter play Puffs (Or Seven 
Increasingly Eventful Years at a Certain School of Magic and Magic) on February 9th and 10th 
at 7:00 pm and February 11th at 2:00 pm and 7:00 pm. This is a zany, laugh-out-loud parody of 
all things Potter (without actually using those pesky copyrighted names!). Tickets are available 
at lunch, online through the Arrowhead website, or at the door.  
 
 
 
The Arrowhead E Sports club will have free play time from 2:45-4:30 today, 
February 2nd in the North Campus library.  Everyone is welcome to come and 
play.  Bring a gaming device and bring a friend.  Interested in finding out more 
about Arrowhead E sports, ask Mr. Skaros or Mr. Flesch. 
 


